
 
____________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Decision:  Special Track Work – Purchase Order Amendment 
 
At its meeting on May 8, 2018, the TTC Board adopted the recommendations in the staff report 
as follows: 
 
It is recommended that:  

 
The Board authorize a contract amendment to exercise the existing option with Voestalpine 
Nortrak Ltd. for Contract PU115982 – supply of surface special track work, increasing the 
contract upset limit amount by $7 million, bringing the total upset limit amount to $30.5 million, 
and extending the contract expiry date to December 31, 2019.  
 


